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| am so dismayed that you would want Mainers to buy electric cars when most of us could not afford it economically.
Did you know that child laborers work on those lithium batteries? Plus the guys who put the gas into the pumps for our
gas would lose their jobs. Our government is supposed to be for the people not for the government! And the Marijuana
smokers stink ... Please reconsider this proposal. The main reason that | don't even own a car is because | cannot afford
it! Thank you for your time and for your consideration. Tanya Robinson



